
DATE: May 7, 2025

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent, Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: First Read of the North Tahoe High School Video Editing Course for the School Year 
2025-2026

PRESENTED BY: Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services

ACTION REQUESTED

Review the proposed new North Tahoe High School Course CTE Video Editing for the school year 2025-2026.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION
This introductory, year-long course for students in Grades 9 through 12 is designed to teach the foundational 
aspects of careers in the Design, Visual, and Media Arts Pathway. This pathway includes occupations that 
primarily utilize visual art, digital media, and web-based tools and materials for communication and expression. 

Furthermore, this career path necessitates the development of knowledge and skills in both visual art concepts and 
emerging digital processes, alongside an understanding of contemporary workplace practices. These 
competencies empower individuals to create and convey complex concepts in diverse occupations and 
professions.

This course is for Grades 9 - 12 and is a one-year course.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: N/A

PREPARED BY: Rebecca Iverson, Assistant to Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational 
Services

Attachment: CTE Video Editing Course Description


